Cours - Elveback



Laboratory of Physiological Hygiene School of Public Health Stadium Gate 27 611 Beacon Street S.E. Minneapolis, Minnesota 55455

November 10, 1981

Prof. Lillian R. Elveback Mayo Medical School Rochester, MN 55901

Dear Lila:

Congratulations on your involvement on the Board of Directors of the new American College of Epidemiology.

You may hear soon from Len Schuman or Dean Stauffer that the Laboratory is going to merge with Epidemiology after Len's retirement in 1983. We look forward to the opportunity to become a more balanced academic division, hopefully maintaining our enterprise as a genuine cross-disciplinary organization.

Many thanks for your continued contribution to the Minnesota Mortality and Morbidity surveillance Project. I think we are beginning to make some progress in analyses.

Cordially,

Henry Blackburn, M.D. Professor and Director

HB/1is